CELEBRATING FIFTH YEARS AS A TROPICAL PARADISE WITH THE BEST YET TO COME

Sheraton Hua Hin Pranburi Villas management and staff, led by Mr. Bruce Dupuis, General Manager, recently gathered for a group photo in the resort's lush grounds to commemorate its 5th anniversary.

The occasion included the renewal of the resort's long-held commitment to preserving the natural beauty of its setting, adhering to the highest standards, and continually sharpening every dimension of its performance.

"Everyone is thrilled and inspired to see how far Sheraton Hua Hin Pranburi Villas has come," remarked Mr. Dupuis.

"Our tightly-knit team of owners, management and associates continues to make it possible for us to offer unique, personalized and innovative experiences that our guests evidently greatly appreciate. What's more, with our accumulated expertise and experience, and our constant evolution and progress, our present conditions and future prospects are undeniably brighter than ever."